
        
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 20, 2023 
 
 
 

To: LegalDeptPostingGroup@pjm.com  

Re: South FirstEnergy Operating Companies 
Request to Post SFCs 2023 PTRR Informational Filing with  
Docket No.: ER23-2184-000 
 
 

 On June 15, 2023, the South FirstEnergy Operating Companies (the “SFCs”) filed their 
2023 PTRR Informational Filing with FERC.   
 
 In accordance with the SFCs' protocols, please find the FERC docket number assigned to 
the filing: ER23-2184-000. 
 

76 South Main Street 
Akron, Ohio 44308 

330-384-2422 
Fax:  330-384-3875 

P. Nikhil Rao 
Senior Corporate Counsel 

http://firstplace.fenetwork.com/irj/go/km/docs/documents/About%20FirstEnergy/Overview/FirstEnergy%20Logos/firstenergy-clr.html
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